Boozhoo (Greetings),

Welcome to Gikinawaabi! This is an exciting time for your child to begin to express their emotions and thoughts as they begin with the curriculum and further their learning.

[bookmark: _GoBack]This binder is to help YOU. The activities are outlined and correspond with each lesson and are here to help you and your child find a common ground with their learning. They are designed to be fun and not homework for you or your child. The folder in the back is for you to keep your child’s progress in the curriculum or anything they may draw and create. 

We want this journey to feel as successful, positive and stress-free as possible. We understand that this may not be your only child and that you have other obligations. That is why we want to establish a relationship with you and your family so we understand the dynamics and ways your family works! 

Please know we are here for you and your child. We want this to be an open communication relationship to make this process the best it can be! Let us know if there is anything we can do to make it easier for all involved.

Chi-Miigwech (Thank you) for taking the time to further your child’s education, we are excited to be here with you!
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